WASILLA CITY COUNCIL COUNCIL MEMORANDUM CM 98-53
SUBJECT: FRED MEYER WATER/SEWER MAIN EXTENTION REQUEST
REQUESTED BY: PUBLIC WORKS

PREPARED BY: PUBLIC WORKS DATE: September 22, 1998

FOR AGENDA OF: September 28, 1998
SUMMARY:

The Fred Meyer Corporation has approached the City of Wasilla with a request to extend
city water and sewer mains to serve their new development at the corner of Paimer-Wasilla
Highway and Parks Highway.

The administration is asking council to grant them the authority to enter into agreements
with Fred Meyer Corporation to accomplish this project. The agreements will be written

consistent with the requirements of WMC 5.10.190 and 5.20.070 concerning extensions by
private developers.

FISCAL IMPACT: __X_No ___Yes, amount requested: $ Fund: General, Water,
Sewer & Airport

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approval of Administration entering into Water & Sewer Main
Line Extension Agreements with the Fred Meyer Corporation.

MAYOR REVIEW/COMMENT:

CLdorlns £

ReviewedYby: SARAH PALII% Mayor
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